
10/20/2017 Edcgov.us Mail- Fwd: Public Comment on 817-0005/ CALNET ?<.. !0/:26/17 

Fwd: Public Comment on 817-0005/ CALNET 

Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 
To: Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us> 

---------- Forwarded message---------­
From: Debi Best <dlbest7@earthlink.net> 
Date: Thu, Oct 19,2017 at 1:58PM 
Subject: Public Comment on 817-0005 I CALNET 
To: planning@edcgov.us 

County of El Dorado Planning and Building Department 

2850 Fairlane Court 

Placerville, CA 95667 

Comments Regarding: 

*<i 
.3 _pq_eJ11'.5 

Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us> 

Thu, Oct 19,2017 at 2:03PM 

Conditional Use Permit S17-0005 

Cal.net North in Georgetown Divide Area. 

Dear Sirs, 

Please DO NOT approve construction of CAL. NET broadband wireless communication towers in the 
Georgetown Divide area. These will significantly ruin our views, will clog our small roads during 
construction, and may cause deadly radiation exposure to residents. Brain tumors and heart tumors have 
been reported. Overpopulation will follow, and the Divide, one last little quiet refuge, will be destroyed. I 
am owner/trustee for three parcels that are directly impacted. 

And for what purpose are the towers? So people can sit indoors on their backsides staring at computer 
with dancing cats, "fake news", teenage pornography and violent video games? 

We move to and live in the Georgetown I Garden Valley area to get away from this garbage and to enjoy a 
clean environment, relative quiet, space and nature. If I want high speed internet, I can get a personal 
satellite dish. Keep the urban blight in El Dorado Hills, since over-development has already ruined it. 
Allowing these towers will kill the Divide area by destroying the reason we want to live here. 
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Sincerely yours, 

Deborah Best 

Owner/Trustee of three directly affected parcels 

PO Box 478 

Georgetown, CA 95634 

PDF file of this letter is attached. 

NO-ON-CALNET2017.pdf 
57K 
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October 19, 2017 

County of El Dorado Planning and Building Department 
2850 Fairlane Court 
Placerville, CA 95667 

Comments Regarding: Conditional Use Permit S17-0005 
Cal. net North in Georgetown Divide Area. 

Dear Sirs, 

Please DO NOT approve construction of CAL. NET broadband wireless communication towers in the 
Georgetown Divide area. These will significantly ruin our views, will clog our small roads during 
construction, and may cause deadly radiation exposure to residents. Brain tumors and heart 
tumors have been reported. Overpopulation will follow, and the Divide, one last little quiet refuge, 
will be destroyed. I am the owner/trustee of THREE parcels that are directly and negatively 
impacted. 

And for what purpose are the towers? So people can sit indoors on their backsides staring at 
computer with dancing cats, "fake news", teenage pornography and violent video games? 

We move to and live in the Georgetown I Garden Valley area to get away from this garbage and 
to enjoy a clean environment, relative quiet, space and nature. If I want high speed internet, I can 
get a personal satellite dish. Keep the urban blight in ElDorado Hills, since over-development has 
already ruined it. Allowing these towers will kill the Divide area by destroying the reason we want 
to live here. 

Sincerely yours, 

Deborah Best 
Owner/Trustee of three directly affected parcels 
PO Box 478 
Georgetown, CA 95634 
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